
          February 23, 2023 

 

Mr. Bob Francis, 
City Manager 
City of Belle Isle 
1600 Nela Ave.  
Belle Isle, FL 32809 
 

Dear Mr. Francis: 

As requested by the FCCMA Range Riders; I am writing to express my interest in the Interim City 

Manager position for the City of Belle Isle.  

In full disclosure, I have just recently left the City of Flagler Beach, Florida and have not had an 
opportunity to fully update my resume. I have visited your website and noted that I have extensive 
knowledge and experience with all the operations of the City such as Administration, Clerk, Finance, HR, 
Parks, Police and Public Works (Roadway maintenance, resurfacing, Traffic control/sign maintenance, 
street sweeping, City facility maintenance, Stormwater, etc…).  
 
Attached is my resume which includes many years of experience in City Management that includes all 
the functions conducted by Belle Isle and more. As a candidate to provide interim services I know that 
you are looking for someone steady to make sure there is a smooth transition between you and the 
future City Manager selected by your City Council. In that regard, I am confident that I could bring 
steady leadership that would help keep the city functioning at a high level while the search for the next 
Manager takes place. 
 
In closing, I am also attaching a brief mini bio that provides a very quick high-level summary of my career 
thus far. Please feel free to contact me should you have any further questions or concerns.  
 
In advance, thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William R. Whitson 
 

 


